
From: Karin Schnaider
To: Julie Enea
Subject: RE: Published Agenda Notification
Date: Thursday, February 8, 2018 2:47:55 PM

Hi Julie
 
I received the following agenda update and noted that the East Contra County Fire District position
was being reconsidered on February 12.  I noticed that my education is incorrect in the application,
likely from some error on my part.  I wanted to clarify I have a BS in Accountancy from San Diego
State University and an MPA from Cal State University, Long Beach.  I do not have an MBA.  Sorry for
any miscommunication.  If you need me to attend this meeting, please let me know.
 

Thank You,
 
Karin Schnaider | Finance Director

 | Tracy, CA 95376
Office  | Fax 

www.ci.tracy.ca.us
 

 
 
From: julie.enea@cao.cccounty.us [mailto:julie.enea@cao.cccounty.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2018 4:53 PM
To: Karin Schnaider 
Subject: Published Agenda Notification
 
Karin Schnaider 

This is an automatic notification that the following agenda has been published and
is available online. 

Click on the hyperlink below to go directly to the agenda on the public web site.
02/12/18 INTERNAL OPERATIONS COMMITTEE 

You are receiving this notification per your request. 

Click on the hyperlink below to unsubscribe.
Unsubscribe
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